19th Avenue Gentle Dental

Dr Louis Lo (BDSc QLD)
Shop 8, 19th Avenue Shopping Village Tel: (07) 5576 5399

We are excited to share with you the news that we are shortly to undergo major
renovations at our practice. It has been a year long planning journey and we have finally
received the approval from the landlord to go ahead. The extent of these renovations is
such that we will unfortunately be having some downtime between mid-May and the end
of June. As for any emergencies that may arise, we will be contactable during this period
through email to address any of your concerns or direct you to appropriate dental clinics

for emergency care.

For patients who already have appointments booked during May/June, Leanne will be in

touch shortly to reschedule to either before or after the renovation period.

For patients with treatment pending and prefer not to wait until July, it might be an idea to

call up and see what can be arranged prior to mid-May.

Another point to mention is patients with health funds that run to the end of the financial
year and are wanting to maximize their dental benefits should be looking at scheduling
appointments ASAP.

This is an exciting time for our practice and our patients, and we are very much looking
forward to sharing our brand new “State of the Art” clinic with you.

If you have any queries regarding timing and treatment please feel free to call and discuss
with us.



